
Baltimore Online Events – August 22 and 23 

We are pleased to announce a unique opportunity for District 6 members 
to play in the Baltimore Regional Online taking place over two evenings 
during the August Regional. 

ACBL is partnering with the Baltimore Regional to offer these online games only to 
members of D6. This special offering is for Gold Rush Pairs (stratified 300/750) and 
Open Pairs (stratified 1500/3000/3000+). These are two-session events, with the 
first session starting at 7:30 pm on Tuesday, August 22 and the second at 7:30 pm 
on Wednesday August 23.  

This is a great chance to play more bridge and be part of the regional whether you 
are on-site or not. If you are not able to join us in person – or if you just want to 
play more sessions of regional bridge from your home or hotel room – play in our 
D6 online event and compete for Gold! We hope you will support this D6 event and 
encourage your friends to play. 

You must sign in on BBO using your regular BBO handle, just like you would for 
any online game, and pay for both events at the time you register. Registration 
starts no earlier than 24 hours prior to game time. Please find the game and sign 
on early to avoid any last minute problems or delays. The events will be listed as 
“Baltimore Regional Online” and shown as two separate events (Gold Rush & 
Open). The entry fee is $20/person/session or $40 for the two sessions (paid when 
you register for the first event). Based on participation, the Director in Charge may 
modify the number of events. To repeat: Registration will open 24 hours before 
the event start time. 

We hope you find this an exciting opportunity for you as a member of District 6 
and look forward to your participation. 

Step by step directions from BBO on how to register are on the D6 website. 

The D6 coordinator for this event is Jim Gerding. If you have any questions about 
the game, Jim can be reached at jimgerding@verizon.net (put  Baltimore Online in 
subject line) or at 703-268-9173. 
 


